
 
OUR WEEK AT A GLANCE 

 

TODAY           8:24 pm  Sabbath rest complete  
 

       2:00 pm Nursing Home Outreach 
      6:00 pm Lindsey Mills - Passion Concert 
 

Apr. 16      9:30 am Sewing Guild 
      6:30 pm Prayer Meeting 
      7:00 pm MoneyLife Seminar 
 

Apr. 17      9:00 am Moms in Prayer 
      6:30 pm School Board Meeting 
 

Apr. 18      5:00 pm Pathfinder Regular Meeting   
      6:30 pm Men’s Basketball 
 

Apr. 19     7:00 pm Vespers - Pathfinder/Adventurer   
    Investiture    

      8:31 pm Sabbath Rest Begins 
    
TODAY’S OFFERING FOCUS:  NAD Chr istian Record 
 
NEXT SABBATH’S LOOSE OFFERING:  Combined 
                                                                                                Budget 
SERVING US TODAY:  
 

Greeters:   Glen & Kelly Kiekintveld 
  Matt Ver Beek, Randy Pifer 
 

Worship Leader: Chase Slikkers 
  

Deacon in Charge: Tom Olsen, Dave Grover 
 
 

PLAN AHEAD: 
 

Apr. 20   10:50 am Worship Service - Mark Ringwelski 
 

Apr. 23     8:30 - 11:30 HAA Visitor’s Day 
     6:30 pm Prayer Meeting 
    7:00 pm MoneyLife Seminar 
 

Apr. 24    9:00 am Moms in Prayer 
 

Apr. 25    7:00 pm Men’s Basketball 
 

Apr. 26 - 27  North America Pathfinder PBE 
    Rockford, Illinois 
 

Apr. 27   10:50 am Worship Service - Pastor Sean Reed 
 

Apr. 28    Adventurer Fun Day at GLAA 
 

Apr. 29     7:00 pm Personal Ministries Committee 
 

Apr. 30     9:30 am Sewing Guild 
     6:30 pm Prayer Meeting 
 

May   5      Church Softball Game 
 

May 17-19  Pathfinder Fair 
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Office closed Monday & Friday 
 
 

 *******************************************  
  

 APRIL FINANCIAL FACTS 
 

Month to date totals 
 
 

 Tithe:                             $     10,922     

  World Budget:                    $          410 
 

 MAP:                                $          384 
 

       Combined Budget:               $       4,360   

 Building Fund  $       1,299 
 
    Combined Budget Needed each month      $    21,393 
 

    Combined Budget Needed yet this month  $    17,033 
 

    Short Year-to-date                                      $     15,675 
 
 

    Building Fund year to date            $     18,736 
  
 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -   
  

Thank you for your continued faithfulness! 
 

 
 
 
 

Holland Seventh-day 
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April 13, 2019 

____________________ 
 

 SABBATH SCHOOL 
 

9:30 am   “The Choices We Make” 
 
 

WORSHIP SERVICE, 10:50 AM 
 

We Come To Worship 
 

  Prelude  ............................................ Chase Slikkers 
 

 Opening Hymn ......... Praise Team & Congregation 
 “We Will Glorify  &  Hallelujah Praise the Lamb” 

  

 Prayer and Welcome.................... Pastor Sean Reed 
 

     Announcements .............................. Ken De Pas, Jr. 
 
We Receive Him Through 
 

 Hymn of Praise ......... Praise Team & Congregation 
“Because He Lives” 

 

 Call for Offering and Prayer ................... Jim Shiels 
 

     Offertory ........................................ Lauren Fenwick 
 

 Children’s Story*............................. Marilyn Slater 
 

 Traveling Music............................... Chase Slikkers 
 

 Scripture ............................................. Jer. 31:18-20 
 

 Hymn of Meditation . Praise Team & Congregation 
“He is Lord” 

  

 Congregational Prayer .................... Ken De Pas, Jr. 
 

 Sermon ......................................... Pastor Sean Reed 
     “Joy Comes In The Morning”     

 

 Service of Humility 
 

 Communion Service 
 

We Depart to Serve Him 
 

 Closing Hymn ........... Praise Team & Congregation 
“He Lives” 

  

 Benediction .................................. Pastor Sean Reed 
 

 Postlude ........................................... Chase Slikkers 
 
 

*The Lamb’s Offering Supports our MANNA Fund. 



 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

PRAY ONE FOR ANOTHER…   
   

Sharon Isaac’s Father - Stroke 
Elaine Slikkers - convalescing at home  
Family of Eleanor Kars - their bereavement   
Blanche Oetman - torn meniscus 
Dan Seymour - health issues 
Marvin & Dorothy Demerest—health issues 
Abbi Pittman - beating leukemia 
Pastor Gene Hall - health  
Millie Braun - health issues 
Jerry & Judy Prins - health 
Our Families 
Our students and teachers 
Requests in the Holland Prayer Book       
                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

REGULAR EVENTS 
“Health, Happiness & Habits.”  Daily radio broadcast, 
11:55 am Monday-Friday on WHTC (1450 AM), with Dr. 
Tom Burns.  Tell a friend! 
 

Thank you for your financial support of Strong Tower 
Radio.  Please send all donations directly to Strong 
Tower Radio, PO Box 567, Cadillac, MI 49601.  Broadcast 
24/7 on 89.7 FM 
 

Paper Gator is hungry - container located in the parking 
lot! HAA School fund raiser.  What to give:  newspapers, 
catalogs, magazines, office/school paper, junk mail, 
telephone books, hard/soft cover books, notebooks, 
workbooks. (NO cardboard, glass, metal, plastic, other 
trash). 

BibleStudyOffer.com:  A var iety of free promotional 
materials and more information is available on the Personal 
Ministries counter in the east hall. 
Eye Wear:  We are collecting prescr iption and/or  non-
prescription eye wear, adults and children’s sizes.  The 
glasses will be recycled or donated to someone who is 
visually and financially impaired.  The collection box is on 
the Personal Ministries Counter. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS, Continued 
 

Pathfinders:  Pathfinders have a full month of activities 
ahead as they plan for the North American Pathfinder Bible 
Experience in Rockford, Illinois on April 26 & 27.  Before 
that, there is Investiture this Friday evening,  April 19, 7 pm, 
in the church. 
 
Adventurers:  Please be at the church in full dress 
uniform on Friday evening, April 19, at 6:30 pm.  Bring all 
your friends and family to see our Investiture Service at 7:00 
pm. 
    Also, let Paula know by Sabbath, April 20, if you will be 
going to Adventurer Fun Day on April 28.  Thank you! 
 
Thank you:  Dear  Church Family, Thank you for  all the 
kind sentiments and cards, the peace lily, and your 
attendance to the visitation and funeral of our beloved mom, 
Eleanor Kars, but most of all for your prayers.  Mom 
appreciated and enjoyed the many visits from church 
members while she was in assisted living.  Church family 
was important to her.  Thank you! Bev & Art Grimes, Terry 
Kars, Kim & Bruce Bos. 
 
Church Softball Game:  We are planning for  a game on 
May 5.  Plan to join your church family for an afternoon of 
fun, food, and fellowship.  All ages and skill levels are 
encouraged to participate.  Look for more details in next 
week’s bulletin. 
 
“Were You There?” will be our musical vespers today at 
6:00 pm.  This Passion Concert by Lindsey Mills is a 
thoughtful musical evening exploring the experiences of 
those who were present during the crucifixion weekend.  The 
collection of new songs will inspire you to experience more 
deeply the events surrounding the death and resurrection of 
our Lord.  Lindsey Mills is a singer/songwriter, piano 
teacher and pastor’s wife who loves to share her passion for 
the Lord through music. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS, Continued 
  

What a blessed Sabbath when visitors join us!  May your  
time with us bring you closer to our Lord and Savior, Jesus 
Christ.  We look forward to a return visit.   
 
The Huskies are reaching out to the church family asking 
your consideration in supporting the group financially as they 
participate in the North American Pathfinder Bible 
Experience.  This will be in Rockford, Illinois on April 26 & 27.  
They are needing two nights of hotel accommodations and travel 
expenses.  If you are able to, please submit your gift in a tithe 
envelope marked “Pathfinders - PBE”.  Your financial support, 
as well as your prayers, will be greatly appreciated.  
 
MoneyLife Personal Finance Study continues this Tuesday 
with only one more session in the series.  Take concrete steps to 
financial freedom as you discover key stewardship principles 
from the Bible. This interactive study series is moderated by Jim 
Slater II. It’s never too late to get your finances in order. 
 
Parents:  If you have a prospective student for  the next 
school year, there will be a Visitor’s Day at Holland Adventist 
Academy on April 23, from 8:30 to 11:30 am.  Please take note 
of the insert in today’s bulletin. 
 

My Friends:  Thank you very much for  your  notes of 
Sympathy for the loss of my brother, Harry, in Greely, Colorado.  
I love you all very much.  Carol Madden 
 
Thank you:  Our  sincere thanks to all of the church members 
who helped Bruce get to work on the Sunday mornings during 
the past five months, as well as helping Carol get her weekly 
grocery shopping done.  It was greatly appreciated.  We love all 
of you.  Bruce & Carol Parney 
 
Shut ins:  Our  Pathfinders visited several of the Shut-Ins last 
Sabbath.  Blessings went to both the Shut-Ins and the 
Pathfinders.  You don’t have to wait for an organized time to 
visit our Dear church members who cannot get out to church.  
Get a list and plan on stopping in to say “Hello” most any time. 


